The Uhrichsville City Council are taking applications for a vacant City Council position
from any Uhrichsville resident who is interested in being appointed to the Uhrichsville
City Council. This term will end on December 31, 2027

Requirements listed below.

1.

4.
5.
6.

The interested person needs to have lived in Uhrichsville and in Ward 1 for at
least one (1) year.

The interested person must be an elector of the City.

The interested person cannot hold any other public office except that of notary
public or as a member of the state militia.

The interested person cannot be in contract with the City.

The interested person cannot already be employed with the City.

The interested person must be an adult (18-over).

Please submit a letter of interest, with your resume, to the Uhrichsville City Council
Clerk. The letter/resume may be dropped off for the Council Clerk at the City building
or emailed to the Clerk at sclough@cityofuhrichsville.org we must have all
letters/resumes by June 23, 2025. Interviews will be held on June 26, 2025.

Council Clerk
Scherie Clough
Email- sclough@cityofuhrichsville.org



